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I strongly support SB 149. Support such as proposed  in this bill is urgently needed at 

the state level for refugees and immigrants given the cruel and inhumane immigration 

policies and actions by the current federal administration. As a person of faith, I firmly 

believe  that we are called to welcome the stranger and respect the dignity of every 

human being in our state and country irrespective of their legal status.  


